Parliament House GPO Box 3146
State Square Darwin NT 0801
Darwin NT 0800 Telephone: 08 8936 5566
minister.lawler@nt.gov.au Facsimile: 08 8936 5609

Mr Colin Sweet
Chief Executive Officer
Australian Landfill Owners Association

Via email: info@aloa.com.au

Dear Mr Sweet

Thank you for your correspondence dated 24 March 2020 requesting that travel associated
with the waste management industry be considered essential.

Please be assured that the Northern Territory Government is very aware of the need to
ensure that those who service and contribute to the continued operation of our supply chain
and essential services, must remain operational at all times for the benefit of the
community. That is why all freight and logistics are currently considered an essential
service in the Northern Territory, including travel associated with the waste management
industry.

We understand this is a challenging time for all Australians and thank you for your
continuing contributions to the Australian community. If you have any additional questions
or concerns in relation to this matter, please contact the Department of Infrastructure,
Planning and Logistics Emergency Operations Centre on (08) 8946 5077.

Yours sincerely
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